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STRONGSVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

JULY 25, 2016 

 RETREAT 

 

The Retreat of the Strongsville Board of Education and any other items germane to the Board of Education 

was called to order at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, July 25, 2016, at the Administration Building, Meeting 

Room, 18199 Cook Avenue, Strongsville, Ohio, by President, Carl W. Naso.  

 

All members of the Board and media were notified of this meeting in compliance with Section 121.22 

O.R.C., effective November 28, 1975.  

 

The following Board Members answered Roll Call: Mr. Evans, Mr. Grozan, Mrs. Ludwig, Mr. Micko, and 

Mr. Naso.   

 

Others present were: Mr. Cameron Ryba, Superintendent; Mr. George Anagnostou, Treasurer; Ms. Jenni 

Pelko, Assistant Superintendent; Mr. Mark Donnelly, Business Services Manager; Ms. Erin Green, Director 

of Curriculum; Ms. Vicki Turner, Director of Technology; and Mr. Dan Foust, Communications 

Coordinator.  

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

 

Mr. Ryba introduced Greg Pollock as the new principal at Chapman Elementary School.  Mr. Pollock will 

not be available to attend the August 4th BOE meeting when he will officially be recommended. 

 

STRONG SCHOOLS 2020 

Discussion was had on the following items. 

 

1.        Review 2015/2016 Goals 

2.        Presentation on Internal/External Focus Group Session 

3.        Review of the Fallon Research Executive Summary 

4.        Review of the Strong Schools 2020 2016/2017 Strategic Plan 

5.        Next Steps for Finalization and Work Session Presentations 

6.        Commitment from the Leadership Team to Adhere to the District’s 2016/2017 Focus on the                             

Strategic Plan. 

 

MISCELLANEOUS ITEMS 

 

1.     Athletic Logo 

2. SHS Renovation Plaque 
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ADJOURNMENT 

 

16-07-24  Moved by Mr. Grozan to adjourn the Retreat of the Strongsville Board of Education, 

seconded by Mr. Evans and approved on a roll call vote as follows: 

    Mr. Grozan, yes; Mr. Evans, yes; Mrs. Ludwig, yes;  

    Mr. Micko, yes; Mr. Naso, yes. 

    Motion carried 5-0 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:26 p.m. 

          

  

      ____________________________ 

      Carl W. Naso, President 

         

       

                

      ____________________________ 

      George Anagnostou, Treasurer 

 


